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                                                                                                          April 30, 2020 
 
 
TO:          Public Secondary School Heads 
                    SSG Advisers 
          (Through the District Supervisors) 
 
 

As per Proclamation No. 922, s. 2020, Proclamation No. 929, s. 2020, Republic 
Act No. 11332 and Unnumbered Memorandum from the Executive Secretary dated 
March 16, 2020 regarding the imposition of an Enhanced Community Quarantine in 
Luzon amid the COVID-19 pandemic, all division and district activities that involve 
gatherings/congregations at various schools are highly discouraged. Thus, all the 
scheduled Pinuno Camp activities for the Month of May 2020 are hereby postponed and 
will be conducted on other dates to be announced later. 

 
For information, guidance and wide dissemination. 

 

 
 

 

 

                                                              Very truly yours, 
 
 

 
 

                                                                          GERMELINA H. PASCUAL, CESO V 
                   Schools Division Superintendent  
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